Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

18 OCT 2013

DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 194 | s 2013

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 106, S. 2013
(2013 National Conference on Special Education (SPED)

To: Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division /City Superintendents
Heads, Public and Private Elementary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. The regional, division, district supervisors and assistant regional directors
(ARDs) are also invited to attend the 2013 National Conference on Special Education
(SPED) on November 12-14, 2013 at the Punta Villa Hotel and Resort, Santo Nifio Sur,
Arevalo, Iloilo City as announced in DepEd Memorandum No. 106, s. 2013.

2. All other provisions stated in the said Memorandum still remain.

3. For more information, all concerned may contact Ms. Mirla R. Olores, Chief
Special Education (SPED) Division, Bureau of Elementary Education (BEE), DepEd
Central Office, 2nd Floor, Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
at telefax no.: (02) 631-9993 or through email address: sped_bee.deped@yahoo.com.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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